
Segar’s Newsletter
Summer Term – Edited by Sanders Lau and Alessandro Corrias

Farewell to House Staff:
We say our farewells to the house staff who are leaving this year. They have had a

really positive impact on the house. Dr Rigby - our in-house physicist and Mr Marjot

– our resident tutor, will be leaving the school, whereas Ms Barnes will be moving to

Corfe house. They will be missed tremendously, and we hope to see them in the near

future!

Gaudy Speech Day Awards:

Congratulations to everyone in Segar’s who 

won a prize at Gaudy this year! 

Shell Drama Prize: Seb Wilcox

Eardley Geography Prize: Guy Fabian-Hunt

Victor Ellis Geography Prize: Luke 

Charlesworth

Lower Sixth Economics Prize: Alessandro 

Corrias

Jellicoe Latin Prize: Michael Proskuryakov

Upper Sixth German Prize: Michael 

Proskuryakov

Graham Hodgson Chemistry Prize: Kunal 

Barman

Graham Hodgson Physics Prize: Sanders Lau

Michael Ogier Physics Prize: Alessandro 

Corrias

Upper Sixth Sports Science Prize: Peter Ades

Fourth Form Product Design Prize: Angus 

Graham

King Smith Chapel Choir Cup: Guy Fabian-

Hunt

Thomas Chamberlain Medal: Sanders Lau

Thomas Chamberlain Medal: Naoki Kishida

New Segar’s Tutors:
We will have new members of the common

room join Segar’s House – watch this space.

There has also been a reshuffling as Mr Caro

will be our new resident tutor next year.

Leaders in Waiting:
We are happy to announce the following

boys have been appointed as next year’s
leaders in Segar's:

Alessandro 

Corrias
School Prefect

Deputy Head of 

House

Finn 

Campbell
Deputy Head of 

House

Tom Reed
Senior House Prefect

George 

Nikolaev
Senior House Prefect

Damola 

Otegebola
Senior House Prefect

Alex Koenig
Head of house



Birthdays:
Another term and another set of birthdays

were celebrated. Thank you to Mrs Roche for

the birthday cakes and waffles! We wish an

early happy birthday to the pupils who have

birthdays in the summer holiday: Angus

Graham, Misha Gorislavtsev, Oscar Inglis-

Jones, Jack Gore, Damola Otegbola, Cameron

King, Kunal Barman, Jonah Cope and Albert

Hobson.

Lower Sixth prefect training:
Mr Roche, Ms Richens, Mr Storey and Mr

Scates took the Lower Sixth for their Prefect

training camp over a summer weekend. They

did various activities such as rock climbing,

inflatables, camping, cooking around the fire

and learning about leadership; they bonded

and strengthened as a year group as they get

ready to lead the house next year.

The Edward Woodward Cup:
The Edward Woodward Cup is a prize awarded every

year to a boy in House who embodies the Segar’s Core

Values. It was named after Edward Woodward who left

a few years ago and was a great role model to us all.

This year, it was awarded to Peter Ades in the U6th.

Peter is unfailingly polite and thoroughly deserves the

award.
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Farewell Upper Sixth:
Having finally finished their last exams this year’s Upper Sixth are moving on. Special thanks to

Archie Nicholson as Head of House and to of all the Senior House Prefects! This cohort will be

missed tremendously. Mr Roche gave each of the boy’s a photo book at Gaudy that charts their

transformation form Shells to Upper Sixth. As you can see below the change has been great!

From the Editor (Sanders): My year group has been great. We have bonded and we have been great

friends to each other, and I will miss everyone tremendously. I wish you all the best.!
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Individual Segar’s Sports Successes
Segar’s is getting stronger and stronger on the sporting front every year, and we have

athletes playing for 1st teams for a wide variety of sports that should be mentioned.

At cricket, we have six boys playing in the 1XI: Peter, Jamie, Luke, Kunal, Toby and

Stanley. This is the most individuals from any house and makes up more than half of the

team!

For tennis, Alex Koenig is in the 1st Team and Stanley and Mo, fourth form and shells

respectively played for the U18 at county level and were the school’s sole representatives in

the Independent School’s competition.

In the boat club, Nicholas Sawyer is in the 1st team boat and the 2nd team boat also has a

strong showing with Arya, Issac and Jake. They will be heading off to Henley at the end of

term.

In Athletics, Cameron and Damola are in the 1st Team and Cameron takes part in discus

and javelin with a personal best of close to 40m, and Damola takes part in the 800m and

1600m.

Other Achievements:
As you will all know, Segar’s prides

itself in its excellence in all walks of

school life. From sport to super

curricular academic achievements.

This Year we have won the House

challenge competition, were runners

up in both house singing and house

harmony just to name a few…
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Segar’s House trips to Foot Golf



And finally… Thanks to Mr Storey’s connections in the Biology department we 

cooked an Ostrich Egg in house this term. Scrambled egg was produced by the shells 

for about 30 boarders. Our thanks, particularly, to Badger for his culinary skills. 


